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From: Andrew Leaf
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Sept 27 meeting: support 4-way stop at N Baldwin and Mifflin
Date: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 9:11:53 PM

Hi,
I am writing in support of a 4-way stop at the intersection of North Baldwin and Mifflin
streets. I have two small children and cross Baldwin here daily. As others have noted, this is a
difficult and dangerous intersection for cyclists and pedestrians, many of whom are small
children. Speeding traffic on North Baldwin makes this situation even worse. A stop sign is a
simple and cost-effective solution that the city can implement now to greatly improve safety
for everyone along the bike boulevard. A stop sign will also improve safety on North Baldwin
by making it more difficult for cars to speed.

Thanks for your consideration.

Andrew Leaf
111 North Baldwin
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